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   Vice Chancellor’s Message 
Dr. Anand Samuel 
Vice Chancellor 
 

I feel extremely happy to welcome all the participants to VIT Chennai and hope this 
conference will help you to “sharpen the saw” by throwing light on the opportunities 
and challenges for research in English Language and Literature.  
 
This is the juncture that demands all the students from different fields to be 
proficient in English. Therefore, opportunities in the field of teaching English are 
plenty and in turn the challenges too. The significance of research in English 
literature is also commendable as it deals with the critical understanding of a culture 
and functions as a medium of expression. 
 

I congratulate the Division of English for organizing this scholarly conference and I 
appreciate all the participants for your efforts. 
 
Wish you all a rewarding and invigorating experience. 
 
 
 
Dr. Anand Samuel 
Vice Chancellor 
VIT Chennai 
 


